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Visitor Bookings Last Chance 
 

Visit the Bookings Site Here. 

 
 

        
 

 
This newsle*er is to help you keep up to date with the latest Norjam Jamboree informa:on. 

Find out more by visi:ng the website, where previous newsle*ers can be found. 
If you have any ques.ons, please email the team: admin@norjam.org.uk 

If you are an interna.onal Scout or Guide, please email: admininterna.onal@norjam.org.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 

Staff Update 11 

Things to do 

Next month, we will be mee.ng at 
Norjam and sharing a fantas.c 
week of Scou.ng and Guiding fun. 
 

Please email the Cromer Subcamp 
Team if you have any ques.ons 
about your camping area. 
 

All adults coming to camp MUST 
have a valid DBS and be up to date 
with all safety and safeguarding 
training as required by the UK 
overnight permission process for 
both Associa.ons.   We will be 
comple.ng verifica.on checks 
with Scou.ng and Guiding in July, 
so please make sure you are up to 
date with all requirements. 
 

Informa.on about the Ac.vi.es 
and all the Risk Assessments will 
be on the website soon and we 
will let you know when they 
available to download. 
 

Your Admin Team 

 Things to think about 

Thank you to everyone who has 
completed the 2nd stage of registration. 
 

If you make medical changes now, let us 
know as the ID Bracelets are being made. 
 

REMEMBER that you will need to bring 
printed and signed copies of the forms 
with you to camp for all adults and 
dependent children. 
 

For copies of the forms Click Here. 
 
The 
 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION to Read... 
To make sure you know all about Norjam, please take 8me to read all the guidance and 
policies available on our website, if you have not already done so 
 

All the Norjam informa7on and back issues of the newsle=er are available for you. 
Click Here to read everything. 
 

 

 

Meet the team 

CAR PARK PASSES 

Richard says…  
It is a great joy to be supporting the Chairman Glenn Chusonis and the other directors 

to deliver the 2025 Jamboree for Scouts and Guides from all over the world. 
 

Kit Drop Off & Long-Stay Parking   
 

There are a range of passes that 
you will need to print and display 
in the front of all vehicles in order 
to enter the site on your arrival: 

 
Staff Long-Stay Pass – Click Here 

 

All par.cipant drop off is separate 
and young people will need to be 

met and walked onto site.  
 
 

 
 

It’s always nice to put a face to a name!  
This edi8on, meet our Vice Chair, Richard Butler: 

Visitors Bookings 
 

Richard joined our great game 59 years ago and has been an active 
Scout ever since.  Having held a number of appointments locally 
Richard was a trainer at Scout HQ from the mid 80s, National Scout 
Chairman and then National Commissioner.  He chaired the change 
from a male only organisation to the coeducational movement we 
now operate.  Appointed County Commissioner for Norfolk in 2000 
and he served until 2010.  
 

His involvement in the Norfolk International Jamborees started in 
1969 when he helped collect firewood, the last Jamboree before 
Norjam stopped.  Richard was involved from 1983 when Norjam 
restarted and has attended all Jamborees since.  Between 1992 
until 2023 he was Chair or Camp Chief to the last seven Jamborees.  
 

This is the last few weeks to 
book for members of Scouting 

or Guiding to spend the day 
with you at the Jamboree. 

Day Visitors will get a badge! 
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